MAPPING THE GROUND WE STAND ON
(PWRDF)

In 2015, as part of its commitment to support the findings of the Truth and Reconciliation
Commission, PWRDF developed the “education for reconciliation” resource Mapping the Ground
We Stand On. This interactive workshop, also known as the Mapping Exercise, invites participants
to explore Indigenous presence on the map of Turtle Island/Canada, the history of Settler arrival,
and their relationship to one another. It also offers an opportunity for learning and reflection on
the concepts of Terra Nullius (empty land), the Doctrine of Discovery and Indigenous knowledge.

As one of our actions in Truth and Reconciliation, our Diocesan PWRDF team is
offering the opportunity to participate in the Mapping Exercise, facilitated by John
and Nancy Denham (Diocese of New Westminster). The workshop will be offered
in each of the Diocese’s four Regions on dates listed below.

Space is limited at each workshop, so please register for your regional workshop
as soon as possible at pwrdf@bc.anglican.ca. Deadline: August 31, 2023.

Thurs Sept 7 Fri Sept 8 Sat Sept 9 Mon Sept 11
1:00 - 4:00 p.m. 1:00 - 4:00 p.m. 1:00 - 4:00 p.m. 1:00 - 4:00 p.m.
St George the Martyr St Mary (Parish of CS) St Paul’s St Peter

Cadboro Bay Saanichton Nanaimo Campbell River




